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April	8,	2020 
		
Good	evening	LHS	Families, 

Following	Governor	Parson’s	announcement	this	afternoon	of	in-person	public	school	closure	for	
the	remainder	of	the	school	year,	Lutheran	High	School	will	align	with	this	order	for	the	greater	
good	of	the	community	and	remain	in	distance	learning	for	the	rest	of	the	school	year.	In	addition,	
the	Missouri	State	High	School	Activities	Association	(MSHSAA)	has	also	announced	the	
cancellation	of	all	remaining	events	for	the	2019-20	school	year. 

This	is	a	difficult	time	and	we	all	still	have	many	questions.	We	will	be	spending	Easter	break	
looking	at	and	preparing	to	provide	updates	and	additional	information	on	plans	and	procedures	
for	the	coming	days.	Most	importantly,	we	ask	for	your	prayers	during	this	challenging	time. 

This	news	certainly	comes	at	an	inconvenient	time	as	we	enter	the	most	sacred	days	of	the	church	
year-	Maundy	Thursday,	Good	Friday	and	the	celebration	of	our	Lord’s	resurrection,	Easter.	Despite	
the	timing,	we	rejoice	together	in	the	good	news	of	the	resurrection	of	our	Savior,	Jesus	Christ.	Soon	
we	will	be	able	to	share,	“He	is	Risen!	He	is	Risen	Indeed!”. 
		
 
Dr.	Craig	Ernstmeyer																						Mr.	Jon	Bernhardt 
Head	of	School																																		Principal 
	 
 


